
 
Cortland Area High School Principals Meeting 

Monday, January 9, 2012 

 

 
Précis 

 

Updates 

 SED Update 

 Looking for principals for Summer Technology Summit (panel and workshops): Let Jeff 
know if you are interested in (or if you want to suggest someone) who could either be a 
part of a panel or present a workshop at the Summer principals technology Summit 
scheduled for July 24 & 25. 

 Onondaga HS Principals meetings discussion: All area HS principals are welcome to 
attend the Onondaga meetings, especially when they videoconference with SED. 

 Roundtable 

 Budget discussions are gearing up in districts. It looks like some LOTE 
languages might be in jeopardy, athletics might be trimmed, class sizes 
will go up, elective enrollment thresholds will go up, and some electives 
might not be able to be sustained. If this looks like this will happen it will 
be important for the HS principals to talk about how to share access to 
electives vie e-learning and distance learning. 

 On January 30th, 12:00-3:00pm, Rob Leo will be offering some technology 
training for administrators; all area administrators are welcome to join 
(just let Mark know). 

 
 
Meeting Topics 

 APPR, including an explanation of SLOs, provoked all sorts of questions. We discussed 
different scenarios and reviewed some of the resources and slides, but not all. This will 
take some work on everyone’s part! This will be a topic of future meetings and will be a 
big part of the Lead Evaluator Training (especially the February session). 

 
 
Future meetings (and locations) 

March 13, 2012, McEvoy Room 701, Cortland 
May 24, 2012, McEvoy Room 701, Cortland 

 
 

http://www.ocmboces.org/tfiles/folder1237/SED%20Update%20December%202011.pdf
http://www.ocmboces.org/tfiles/folder874/SLOs.pptx

